
David Roots

Owner Unit

129-135 Olander st

Holloways beach

Attention: Sarah Proudfoot

General Manager
Consumer & Market's Branch

Email: AERExemptions@aer.gov.au

RE; Blue Aurora Pty Ltd-Application for an individual
exemption

Dear Sarah

I wish to show my interests in submitting a submission to vote in favour of Blue Aurora
Pty Ltd being granted an individual exemption from the requirement to hold a retail
authorisation under the National Energy Retail Law to sell energy at Cairns Beach
Resort.

I have been a unit owner for the past 11 years and have been very happy with the
way both sets of caretakers have reported on Electricity supply through our monthly
statement and further reports in the monthly newsletter. The electricity supply has
been in place since I purchased my Unit and we find no need to change something
that is working well. I am in favour of the Caretakers application to Australian Energy
Regulator

Regards

David Roots


